Dear Parents
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next week we will be finding out about Easter.  We will learn the story behind Easter by taking part in various fun activities.  One of these will be an egg rolling competition.  So that your child can take part, they need to bring a decorated hard-boiled egg into school next Thursday 11th April.  Please can your child bring their egg with them on the day.  Based on past experience the eggs are unlikely to survive the day, so don’t spend too long decorating them!
Many thanks
KS1 staff.
